
 

 

IMPORTANT NOTICE 

 Date: March 20, 2020 

Dear Parent  

 Annual Results of classes IV to VIII will only be available in online mode as per 
dates already declared. Hard copies of report cards will be given to students on 
reopening of school.  

 Learning Resources including notes and assignments for classes X and XII will be 
uploaded on the school website regularly. Please ensure that the learning 
material and assignments uploaded on the website are completed by your ward. 
Please contact school/teachers for any concerns or clarifications. 

 Please note that all Board Exams scheduled from 19 to 31 March 2020 stand 
postponed. Fresh dates will be intimated by the CBSE by 31 March 2020. 

 
Please check the school website for more updates. 
 
 
 

 


